Coming Up

Newsletter Issue 31 - W/c 12th June 2023

Monday 19th June	Flute lessons	Drama Club 3.15-4.15pm
	EYFS—Y3 Multisports Club 3.15- 4.20pm	
Tuesday 20th June	Corby Athletics—Selected Children	Y1&2 Walk
	Singing lessons	EYFS Swimming
	Y5/6 Cricket Club 3.15-4.15pm	Y3/4 Cooking Club 3.15-4.15pm
Wednesday 21st June	Piano lessons	Drum lessons
	EYFS, Y1, Y5, Y6 Gardening Club	
Thursday 22nd June	Guitar lessons	Y6 Forest School
	Y1-2 Creative Club 3.15-4.15pm	Music Evening 6pm
Friday 23rd June	9.15am Coffee & Conversation	Y4 Orienteering—Brooke Priory
	Celebration Assembly 2.30pm	

Notices

Stopping in the pull-in

A polite reminder that there should be <u>no</u> <u>waiting</u> in the pull-in, unless there is space in the parking section as this prevents the flow of traffic.

Excess Soil

Please continue to help yourselves to the excess soil.

Car park

Please do not walk or cycle through the car park but use the path instead. Thank you.







Virtue of the week

The next virtue is: Kindness

Please take time to discuss this at home with your child/ren.

First Holy Communion

Congratulations to the children who took their First Holy Communion on Sunday. We celebrated with

the children on Monday with a special liturgy and the they wore their Communion clothes.





Head Teacher Awards



Congratulations to all the children who have received awards this week.





Y5 Summer Sing!

Mrs Scott's class joined other Rutland schools at Oakham School Chapel this morning for this year's Summer Sing organised by Rutland Music. Their practice sessions in class have sounded beautiful and it was amazing for all the schools to sing together!



Tennis

Well done to the tennis team who played on Tuesday, they were amazing and played with skill, determination and resilience. Well done!





Happy Birthday to the children who have had birthdays recently and this weekend!



Y5—Jude



Well done to the Quad Kids Athletics team who competed at UCC on Thursday. Each athlete has to run 600m, sprint 75m, throw a howler and complete a long jump. The team were fantastic and we have come 5th overall. Well done!





Y3/4 Adventure Nene trip

Our Year 3 & 4 children had an amazing day at Adventure Nene today. They had a go an kayaking, climbing and archery! After working hard in the heat they cooled off by having a swim too! Thank you again to FEM for their contribution to this fantastic trip!



History Wall

Our new History Curriculum wall was installed yesterday and it looks amazing! A big thank you to FEM for funding this and thank you to everyone who supports FEM. Without this support we sadly would not be able to fund these fantastic resources for our



children. The history timeline will help children a great deal with their history topics. Make sure you take a look when walking past after school!

Job Vacancies

We currently have the following job vacancies. Please click on the jobs to view more information or visit the Vacancies page on our website. Please share with anyone who you think may be interested in applying.

Class Teacher (Maternity Cover)

Breakfast Club Assistant

1:1 Teaching Assistant

After School Club

This week, the children in After School Club made some lovely Father's Day cards ready for Sunday. We hope everyone has a lovely day celebrating!



CAFOD Workshops

This week Will Cruddace from CAFOD came to spend the day in school. He led an assembly on catholic social teaching, talking to the children about how we can all make the world a better place working together to ensure everyone is treated fairly, as well as exploring how the children can look after the world we live in. The children then had practical workshops in their year groups. They were introduced to different animal characters representing different themes e.g. Poppy the penguin who always puts others first and Sid



the sheep who stands for everyone being able to have a say. Will explored these themes with the children making them all think about injustice across the world and ways to try and help others. Please see the advert below for volunteers as CAFOD need volunteers to go into schools in this area to work with children in this way.

CAFOD are currently looking for Volunteers in the Oakham area to visit local

CAF D
Catholic Agency for
Overseas Development

schools and deliver assemblies and workshops for a few hours each term. No prior experience is required, and all full support, training and resources are provided. It's a great opportunity to engage our children in supporting our global brothers and sisters most in need.

If you would like to apply or find out more, please contact William Cruddace, our Diocese CAFOD Worker. wcruddace
@cafod.org.uk Mobile: 077100 94455

FEM News

Cake raffle The cake raffle this week was won by Izzy, Mya and Aimee!

Summer Fair—Saturday 8th July.

Prayer of the week

Help me to be kind through my words, actions and attitude. Please show me if one of my family members (or friends) needs me to be extra kind to them today. Thank you, God, for inspiring us to be kind through your love for the world. Amen.

Kindness

Next week we are going to be focusing on the virtue of kindness, thinking about how we need to be



kind to ourselves and others around us. We will chat with the children about acts of kindness and how we can all show kindness daily. This is one of the NHS 5 steps to happiness as it is part of the strand on giving. Please click on the link to watch as a family reminding ourselves of the 5 areas.

What are the 5 Ways to Wellbeing? - YouTube

Perhaps as a family you can make the kindness jars—we have spoken about before where everyone thinks of acts of kindness and picks one each day to do or alternatively when someone in the family has shown kindness you put an object into the jar and see if you can fill it!

St Joseph's Church

Keep up to date with the Parish news <u>here</u> .

